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Headteacher : Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Nursery 
 

Newsletter – Friday 26th January 2018 

If I have not seen you this month – Happy New Year! I hope 2018 is going well for you so far. Welcome to our new children who have 

started with us recently. We do regularly hold ‘Stay and Play’ sessions where you are very welcome to come and spend some time in 

our nursery to join in with your child’s activities and discuss how your child is progressing. You will have recently received a letter about 

our first sessions this year, taking place next week. We hope to see you then. 

 

Physibodies – We have recently started a new Physibodies session held every Tuesday morning, 9:30am – 10.30am at the 

Lilford Centre (across the car park). The sessions are open to all children within the Tyldesley community aged 1 – 5 years 

old. For further information please speak to Ms Naughton. Don’t be shy, it’s great fun and children really benefit from the 

physical activities within the session. 

 

Nursery/School Uniform – Pictured below are children from our school site wearing one of the two options as part of our new uniform 

‘trial’. We are aiming to have a new unform in place for September 2018 from the following two options: 

Option 1: All children throughout school (Nursery, KS1 and KS2) wear the yellow polo shirt that is currently worn in Nursery and KS1 OR 

Option 2: All children throughout school (Nursery, KS1 and KS2) wear a navy blue polo shirt, like the one that our staff wear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking for volunteers from nursery to trial wearing the blue polo shirt – please see Ms Naughton if you would be interested in your 

child doing this. A final decision on our uniform will be published in the newsletter on Thursday 30
th

 March. 

 

Parents/carers workshop – Over at our school site on Darlington Street, there will be a ‘Safer Internet Use: E-Safety 

Workshop’, aimed at all parents/carers, led by our Computing lead, Mr Simmons on Tuesday 6
th

 February, 9:00am – 

10:15am or 5:30pm – 6:15pm. Please see Ms Naughton if you would like to attend this. 

 

Chinese New Year – The Year of the Dog commences on Thursday 15
th

 February. Children will undertake a variety of activities 

to celebrate this during the week beginning Monday 12
th

 February – Friday 16
th

 February. Children can bring in any resources 

from home to support this throughout the week, for example: clothing etc. 

 

Maths month – As part of our recent focus on Maths, Friday 16
th

 February, will see children from our pre-school walk over to 

school to showcase their Maths learning alongside children from our school nursery.   

 

World Book Day – Just a reminder that this is on Thursday 1
st

 March. On this day we would like the children to bring their 

favourite book to nursery to share and also dress up as a character from a book. We will have lots of different reading 

activities planned to take place throughout the day. This year, our book fair will be in school from Monday 26
th

 March. 

 

Nursery will close for one week at 3pm on Friday 16
th

 February.  The next newsletter will be sent out on Friday 2
nd

 March. Have a great 

month with your family.             Mr M Grogan – Headteacher 
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